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Before and After School Club 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

From March 8th we do intend to run the before and after school club so we can support 

families getting to work.  However, due to Government guidance on returning to school and 

social distancing, changes will have to be made. 

 

 To keep to social distancing and “bubbles” we require more space for the children to 

be safely cared for. Therefore, we cannot run at the same capacity. The consequence 

of this is that we will not take be able to enrol any new pupils into the club for the 

foreseeable future. Families who already have access to the before school and after 

school provision will still have places for all the children in the family who require it. 

These places have already been agreed with Mrs Lewis. 

 Your child by accessing club will have to mix with limited number of children from 

other bubbles, and may if required have to isolate with a breakfast bubble and / or a 

class bubble. All measures required are in place but this is beyond our control. 

 We will be unable to provide breakfast or a snack after school when we return in 

March until we see how this can operate with the rooms and staff available to us. 

Children can bring in their own snacks into club if you feel they will need it. 

 Parents will not be able to come into the school building to drop off or collect their 

children. A member of staff will collect children from the school foyer. 

 

I am sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you. We are trying to work within the 

guidance to provide some childcare. All arrangements will be under constant review until 

normal service can be resumed. 

 

Regards, 

Mrs Billinge 
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